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Comments for Public Posting: 1 fully support this motion. For too long we have been violating
CDC guidelines simply for the purpose of cruelty toward our
unhoused neighbors. It is well past time that this practice ends. It
is time to grow up and realize that pushing people across the city
doesn't fix anything other than to make a few HOAs happy for
five minutes. We need solutions, we need services -- not sweeps.
Pass this motion.



